Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jan Schutze [js@schutze-inc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2013 1:36 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: mari; 'Andrew Renshaw'

Subject: Golden Gate Signs

Attachments: Schutze Jan.vcf; SCS476 - Environmental Summary-PAC144.pdf
HiJerry,

This e-mail follows up on our telephone conversation a couple weeks ago. | called at that time to discuss with you the
Golden Gate Sign Company property (711 Independent Road, Oakland), which is down-gradient from another facility for
which you have been the case-worker (700 Independent Road). SCHUTZE & Associates, Inc. is assisting the owner of the
sign company who wants to re-finance his property and needs to get an agency opinion regarding the MTBE
contamination found at his site. In our telephone conversation you recommended that we prepare a brief summary of
the environmental conditions at these sites.

Please review the attachment and let us know if you would issue a “no-further-action” letter or if you recommend more
investigations.

Thank you,

Jan Schutze

Schutze, Jan
SCHUTZE & Assodates, Inc.
M.5c., P.G., President

(510) 226-9944 Wark

(415) 5178100 Mabile
js@schutze-nc,com

44353 South Grimmer Boulevard
Fremont, CA 94538

United States




